
Members of the House Government Oversight Committee, and Chair Shane Wilkin: 
  
I’m writing this testimony to be entered into the official record in support of Constitutional Carry, 
introduced by Representatives Tom Brinkman and Kris Jordan. 
  
Constitutional Carry removes government from the rights-regulation business, and restores the 
ability to carry a firearm for self-defense without requiring government "permission" or having 
gun owners added to a government database. 
  
As we have seen throughout history, corrupt, tyrannical governments are the single biggest 
threat to innocent human life; it is important that the Ohio General Assembly strike as many 
illegal, unconstitutional infringements off the books as is possible, while it has the votes to do 
so. 
 
The only "permit" or "license" that is, and that should be, required for responsible, law-abiding, right-
minded citizens of the United States to be able to lawfully carry a firearm for self-protection and personal 
defense, is the 2nd Amendment to the Constitution of the United States of America. 
  
This is important, TRULY common sense gun legislation that is already in place in numerous 
states across America, and it has my full support! 

Mike Judd 
3735 Applegate Avenue 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45211 
 
 


